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December 24,2007 

Emile Stieffel 
Aurora Catering 
4016 Red Cypress Dr. 
Harvey, LA 70058 

Dear Emile: 

On behalf of the abused, and homeless animals housed at our 
Mardi Gras Blvd. shelter in Algiers, we thank you so much for your generous 
participation in our Howling Success fundraiser, held October 19, 2007. Although 

acknowledgement is late, I didn't want the year to pass without 
expressing our gratitude for your care and concern for the animals. 

We are very appreciative of friends like you who support our work and the good we 
are able to do throughout the Greater New Orleans area. You are the reason we 
can continue with our mission of anti-cruelty; giving care to those who desperately 
need our help. 

Recently we completed our Holiday Pet 
Photos, a fundraiser we have each year 
partnering with Gulf Coast Doberman 
Rescue. Our Saturday Santa sent the 
picture to the left as an example of the "pay" 
he receives for hours of volunteering he 
put in. I wish we had a picture representing 
your involvement with Howling Success. If 
the animals could talk I can only imagine the 
wonderful things they would say about you! 

They would certainly thank you for the gift you gave through your participation! 

Warmest regards, 

Shelly 
Special Events Coordinator 

Louisiana Society for the Prevention of Cruelty to Animals 
1700 GRAS BOULEVARD, NEW ORLEANS, LA 70114  TEL 504.368.5191 FAX 


